
McLaren Introduces NextGen Turf Series Rubber Tracks for Track 
Loaders

Torrance, CA, August 18, 2010 - McLaren is pleased to introduce the NextGen Turf Series of turf-friendly 
rubber tracks for compact track loaders. NextGen Turf Series rubber tracks are perfect for applications on golf 
courses, parks, and any landscaping work that would benefit from turf protection. 

While many construction pros drool over rubber tracks with 
aggressive traction for their advantages in a variety of 
construction applications, landscapers frown at the site of 
aggressive traction pattern on rubber tracks. 

McLaren Industries introduces the NextGen Turf series of 
rubber tracks specifically for landscaping professionals who 
need a smooth tread and reduced ground pressure. NextGen 
Turf tracks leave a much lighter footprint than conventional 
tracks and reduce damage on delicate turf areas and various 
irrigation systems deployed underneath. 

For more information and availability of the NextGen Turf Series rubber tracks, please contact McLaren 
Industries at 1-800-836-0040 or visit McLarenUSA.com.
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